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  Shirley Susan Scarf Merrell,2015-07-07 NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE STARRING
ELIZABETH MOSS AND MICHAEL STUHLBARG! “Susan Scarf Merrell brilliantly weaves
events from Shirley Jackson’s life into a hypnotic story line”* in this
darkly thrilling novel about the author of The Haunting of Hill House and The
Lottery. Two imposing literary figures are at the heart of this captivating
novel: celebrated author Shirley Jackson and her husband, Stanley Edgar
Hyman, a literary critic and professor at Bennington College. When a young
graduate student and his pregnant wife—Fred and Rose Nemser—move into Shirley
and Stanley’s home in the fall of 1964, they quickly fall under the magnetic
spell of their brilliant and unconventional hosts. While Fred becomes
preoccupied with his teaching schedule, Rose forms an unlikely, turbulent
friendship with the troubled and unpredictable Shirley. Fascinated by the
Hymans’ volatile marriage and inexplicable drawn to the darkly enigmatic
author, Rose nonetheless senses something amiss—something to do with nightly
unanswered phone calls and inscrutable accounts of a long-missing female
student. Chillingly atmospheric and evocative of Jackson’s own classic
stories, Shirley is an elegant thriller with one of America’s greatest horror
writers at its heart. *The Washington Post
  The Letters of Shirley Jackson Shirley Jackson,2022-07-19 A bewitchingly
brilliant collection of never-before-published letters from the renowned
author of “The Lottery” and The Haunting of Hill House NAMED ONE OF THE BEST
BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY KIRKUS REVIEWS • “This biography-through-letters gives
an intimate and warm voice to the imagination behind the treasury of uncanny
tales that is Shirley Jackson’s legacy.”—Joyce Carol Oates Shirley Jackson is
one of the most important American authors of the last hundred years and
among our greatest chroniclers of the female experience. This extraordinary
compilation of personal correspondence has all the hallmarks of Jackson’s
beloved fiction: flashes of the uncanny in the domestic, sparks of horror in
the quotidian, and the veins of humor that run through good times and bad. i
am having a fine time doing a novel with my left hand and a long story—with
as many levels as grand central station—with my right hand, stirring
chocolate pudding with a spoon held in my teeth, and tuning the television
with both feet. Written over the course of nearly three decades, from
Jackson’s college years to six days before her early death at the age of
forty-eight, these letters become the autobiography Shirley Jackson never
wrote. As well as being a bestselling author, Jackson spent much of her adult
life as a mother of four in Vermont, and the landscape here is often the
everyday: raucous holidays and trips to the dentist, overdue taxes and frayed
lines of Christmas lights, new dogs and new babies. But in recounting these
events to family, friends, and colleagues, she turns them into remarkable
stories: entertaining, revealing, and wise. At the same time, many of these
letters provide fresh insight into the genesis and progress of Jackson’s
writing over nearly three decades. The novel is getting sadder. It’s always
such a strange feeling—I know something’s going to happen, and those poor
people in the book don’t; they just go blithely on their ways. Compiled and
edited by her elder son, Laurence Jackson Hyman, in consultation with Jackson
scholar Bernice M. Murphy and featuring Jackson’s own witty line drawings,
this intimate collection holds the beguiling prism of Shirley Jackson—writer
and reader, mother and daughter, neighbor and wife—up to the light.
  Playing by the Book S. Chris Shirley,2014-05-19 When seventeen-year old
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high school newspaper editor Jake Powell, fresh from Alabama, lands in New
York City to attend Columbia University's prestigious summer journalism
program, it's a dream come true. But his father, a fundamentalist Christian
preacher, smells trouble. And his father is rarely wrong. In Playing by the
Book, Jake navigates new and unfamiliar ways up North, starting with his
feelings for a handsome Jewish classmate named Sam. What Jake could keep
hidden back home is now pushed to the surface in the Big Apple. Standing by
his side are a gorgeous brunette with a Park Avenue attitude and the designer
bags to match, a high school friend who has watched Jake grow up and isn't
sure she's ready to let him go, and an outrageously flamboyant aunt who's
determined to help Jake find the courage to accept love and avoid the pain
that she has experienced. Provocative and moving, Playing by The Book is a
feel-good novel about the joy and heartbreak we encounter in the search for
our own truth. About the Author S. Chris Shirley is an award-winning
writer/director and President of the Board of Lambda Literary Foundation. He
graduated from Auburn University where he served as photo editor of The
Auburn Plainsman and later received a graduate degree from Columbia
University. He was born and raised in Alabama and now resides in Manhattan.
Playing by the Book is his first novel.
  Shirley Jackson: A Rather Haunted Life Ruth Franklin,2016-09-27 Winner •
National Book Critics Circle Award (Biography) Winner • Edgar Award
(Critical/Biographical) Winner • Bram Stoker Award (Nonfiction) A New York
Times Notable Book A Washington Post Notable Nonfiction Pick of the Year
Named one of the Best Books of the Year by Entertainment Weekly, NPR, TIME,
Boston Globe, NYLON, San Francisco Chronicle, Seattle Times, Kirkus Reviews,
and Booklist In this “thoughtful and persuasive” biography, award-winning
biographer Ruth Franklin establishes Shirley Jackson as a “serious and
accomplished literary artist” (Charles McGrath, New York Times Book Review).
Instantly heralded for its “masterful” and “thrilling” portrayal (Boston
Globe), Shirley Jackson reveals the tumultuous life and inner darkness of the
literary genius behind such classics as “The Lottery” and The Haunting of
Hill House. In this “remarkable act of reclamation” (Neil Gaiman), Ruth
Franklin envisions Jackson as “belonging to the great tradition of Hawthorne,
Poe and James” (New York Times Book Review) and demonstrates how her unique
contribution to the canon “so uncannily channeled women’s nightmares and
contradictions that it is ‘nothing less than the secret history of American
women of her era’ ” (Washington Post). Franklin investigates the “interplay
between the life, the work, and the times with real skill and insight, making
this fine book a real contribution not only to biography, but to mid-20th-
century women’s history” (Chicago Tribune). “Wisely rescu[ing] Shirley
Jackson from any semblance of obscurity” (Lena Dunham), Franklin’s
invigorating portrait stands as the definitive biography of a generational
avatar and an American literary genius.
  The Lottery Shirley Jackson,2008 A seemingly ordinary village participates
in a yearly lottery to determine a sacrificial victim.
  The Great Fire Shirley Hazzard,2007-04-01 The Great Fire is the winner of
the 2003 National Book Award for Fiction. A great writer's sweeping story of
men and women struggling to reclaim their lives in the aftermath of world
conflict The Great Fire is Shirley Hazzard's first novel since The Transit of
Venus, which won the National Book Critics Circle Award in 1981. The
conflagration of her title is the Second World War. In war-torn Asia and
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stricken Europe, men and women, still young but veterans of harsh experience,
must reinvent their lives and expectations, and learn, from their past, to
dream again. Some will fulfill their destinies, others will falter. At the
center of the story, Aldred Leith, a brave and brilliant soldier, finds that
survival and worldly achievement are not enough. Helen Driscoll, a young girl
living in occupied Japan and tending her dying brother, falls in love, and in
the process discovers herself. In the looming shadow of world enmities
resumed, and of Asia's coming centrality in world affairs, a man and a woman
seek to recover self-reliance, balance, and tenderness, struggling to reclaim
their humanity.
  Let Me Tell You Shirley Jackson,2016-06-07 NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF
THE YEAR BY NPR • From the renowned author of “The Lottery” and The Haunting
of Hill House, a spectacular volume of previously unpublished and uncollected
stories, essays, and other writings. Features “Family Treasures,” nominated
for the Edgar Award for Best Short Story Shirley Jackson is one of the most
important American writers of the last hundred years. Since her death in
1965, her place in the landscape of twentieth-century fiction has grown only
more exalted. As we approach the centenary of her birth comes this
astonishing compilation of fifty-six pieces—more than forty of which have
never been published before. Two of Jackson’s children co-edited this volume,
culling through the vast archives of their mother’s papers at the Library of
Congress, selecting only the very best for inclusion. Let Me Tell You brings
together the deliciously eerie short stories Jackson is best known for, along
with frank, inspiring lectures on writing; comic essays about her large,
boisterous family; and whimsical drawings. Jackson’s landscape here is most
frequently domestic: dinner parties and bridge, household budgets and
homeward-bound commutes, children’s games and neighborly gossip. But this
familiar setting is also her most subversive: She wields humor, terror, and
the uncanny to explore the real challenges of marriage, parenting, and
community—the pressure of social norms, the veins of distrust in love, the
constant lack of time and space. For the first time, this collection
showcases Shirley Jackson’s radically different modes of writing side by
side. Together they show her to be a magnificent storyteller, a sharp, sly
humorist, and a powerful feminist. This volume includes a Foreword by the
celebrated literary critic and Jackson biographer Ruth Franklin. Praise for
Let Me Tell You “Stunning.”—O: The Oprah Magazine “Let us now—at
last—celebrate dangerous women writers: how cheering to see justice done with
[this collection of] Shirley Jackson’s heretofore unpublished works—uniquely
unsettling stories and ruthlessly barbed essays on domestic life.”—Vanity
Fair “Feels like an uncanny dollhouse: Everything perfectly rendered, but
something deliciously not quite right.”—NPR “There are . . . times in reading
[Jackson’s] accounts of desperate women in their thirties slowly going crazy
that she seems an American Jean Rhys, other times when she rivals even
Flannery O’Connor in her cool depictions of inhumanity and insidious cruelty,
and still others when she matches Philip K. Dick at his most hallucinatory.
At her best, though, she’s just incomparable.”—The Washington Post “Offers
insights into the vagaries of [Jackson’s] mind, which was ruminant and
generous, accommodating such diverse figures as Dr. Seuss and Samuel
Richardson.”—The New York Times Book Review “The best pieces clutch your
throat, gently at first, and then with growing strength. . . . The whole
collection has a timelessness.”—The Boston Globe “[Jackson’s] writing, both
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fiction and nonfiction, has such enduring power—she brings out the darkness
in life, the poltergeists shut into everyone’s basement, and offers them up,
bringing wit and even joy to the examination.”—USA Today “The closest we can
get to sitting down and having a conversation with . . . one of the most
original voices of her generation.”—The Huffington Post
  The Collected Stories of Shirley Hazzard Shirley Hazzard,2021-10-07
Collected Stories includes both volumes of National Book Award-winning author
Shirley Hazzard's short story collections - Cliffs of Fall and People in
Glass Houses - alongside uncollected works and two previously unpublished
stories.Twenty-eight works of short fiction in all, Shirley Hazzard's
Collected Stories is a work of staggering breadth and talent. Taken together,
Hazzard's short stories are masterworks in telescoping focus, 'at once
surgical and symphonic' (New Yorker), ranging from quotidian struggles
between beauty and pragmatism to satirical sendups of international
bureaucracy, from the Italian countryside to suburban Connecticut. In an
interview, Hazzard once said, 'The idea that somebody has expressed
something, in a supreme way, that it can be expressed; this is, I think, an
enormous feature of literature'. Her stories themselves are a supreme
evocation of writing at its very best: probing, uncompromising and deeply
felt.
  We Have Always Lived in the Castle Shirley Jackson,1967-10 THE STORY: The
home of the Blackwoods near a Vermont village is a lonely, ominous abode, and
Constance, the young mistress of the place, can't go out of the house without
being insulted and stoned by the villagers. They have also composed a nasty s
  Shirley Jones Shirley Jones,Wendy Leigh,2014-02-25 A candid account by the
stage, screen, and television star reveals facts about her two marriages,
wild sexual escapades, high-risk brushes with the law, and relationships with
The Partridge Family castmates.
  The Lottery and Other Stories Shirley Jackson,2021-11-26 The first short
story collection by Shirley Jackson, featuring one of her most celebrated
works. The only collection of Jackson's short fiction to be published in her
lifetime, it contains 25 stories, of which The Lottery is the most famous.
When it was published in The New Yorker, it elicited an unprecedented stream
of interest, both positive and negative, from its readers. It is a haunting
take of the darker side of small town America, and one of Jackson's crowning
achievements. Penguin Random House Canada is proud to bring you classic works
of literature in e-book form, with the highest quality production values.
Find more today and rediscover books you never knew you loved.
  Just an Ordinary Day Shirley Jackson,2009-10-21 “Jackson at her best:
plumbing the extraordinary from the depths of mid-twentieth-century common.
[Just an Ordinary Day] is a gift to a new generation.”—San Francisco
Chronicle Acclaimed in her own time for her short story “The Lottery” and her
novel The Haunting of Hill House—classics ranking with the work of Edgar
Allan Poe—Shirley Jackson blazed a path for contemporary writers with her
explorations of evil, madness, and cruelty. Soon after her untimely death in
1965, Jackson’s children discovered a treasure trove of previously
unpublished and uncollected stories, many of which are brought together in
this remarkable collection. Here are tales of torment, psychological
aberration, and the macabre, as well as those that display her lighter touch
with humorous scenes of domestic life. Reflecting the range and complexity of
Jackson’s talent, Just an Ordinary Day reaffirms her enduring influence and
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celebrates her singular voice, rich with magic and resonance. Praise for
Shirley Jackson “[Jackson’s] work exerts an enduring spell.”—Joyce Carol
Oates “Shirley Jackson’s stories are among the most terrifying ever
written.”—Donna Tartt “An amazing writer . . . If you haven’t read [Jackson]
you have missed out on something marvelous.”—Neil Gaiman “Shirley Jackson is
unparalleled as a leader in the field of beautifully written, quiet,
cumulative shudders.”—Dorothy Parker “An author who not only writes
beautifully but who knows what there is, in this world, to be scared
of.”—Francine Prose “The world of Shirley Jackson is eerie and
unforgettable.”—A. M. Homes “Jackson enjoyed notoriety and commercial success
within her lifetime, and yet it still hardly seems like enough for a writer
so singular. When I meet readers and other writers of my generation, I find
that mentioning her is like uttering a holy name.”—Victor LaValle
  Can I Keep My Jersey? Paul Shirley,2008-03-25 He’s been called a
journeyman. Even Paul wouldn’t dispute that classification. Regardless, Bill
Simmons, ESPN’s “The Sports Guy,” has said of Paul Shirley, “We could finally
have an answer to the question ‘What would it be like if one of our friends
was an NBA player?” There’s no denying that Paul Shirley is the closest thing
pro basketball’s got to Odysseus. In Homeric fashion, he has logged time
practically everywhere in the roundball universe, from six NBA cities to pro
leagues in Spain and Greece to North America’s pro ball Siberia, the minor
leagues. Hell, he’s even played in the real Siberia. And in Can I Keep My
Jersey?, Shirley finally puts down roots long enough to deliver one of the
great locker-room chronicles of the modern age. With sharp elbows and an even
sharper wit, Shirley–whose writings have been described as “wildly
entertaining” by The Wall Street Journal–drops hilarious commentary,
revealing which teams have the best cheerleaders (he’s spent many a time-out
watching them ply their trade), why Christ is rapidly becoming every team’s
“sixth man,” and even the best ways to get bloodstains out of your game
uniform, using only an ordinary bar of soap and a hotel bathroom sink. From
sharing the court with Kobe and Shaq to perusing the food court at some mall
in a bush-league burg; from taking pregame layups to getting laid out by a
stray knee from an NBA power forward; from hopping a limo to the team’s
charter jet to dashing to catch the van home from a B-league game in Tijuana,
Shirley dishes on what it’s like to try to make it as a professional athlete.
Can I Keep My Jersey? is a rollicking, thoughtful, even thought-provoking
insider’s look at a pro baller’s life on the fringe. Like Jim Bouton’s Ball
Four or John Feinstein’s A Season on the Brink, Shirley’s odyssey deserves to
find a home on every sports fan’s bookshelf.
  Collected Stories Shirley Hazzard,2020-11-03 Collected Stories includes
both volumes of the National Book Award–winning author Shirley Hazzard’s
short-story collections—Cliffs of Fall and People in Glass Houses—alongside
uncollected works and two previously unpublished stories Shirley Hazzard's
Collected Stories is a work of staggering breadth and accomplishment. Taken
together, these twenty-eight short stories are masterworks in telescoping
focus, ranging from quotidian struggles between beauty and pragmatism to
satirical send-ups of international bureaucracy, from the Italian countryside
to suburban Connecticut. Hazzard's heroes are high-minded romantics who
attempt to fit their feelings into the twentieth-century world of office jobs
and dreary marriages. After all, as she writes in The Picnic, It was tempting
to confine oneself to what one could cope with. And one couldn't cope with
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love. And yet it is the comedy, the tragedy, and the splendor of love, the
pursuit and the absence of it, that animates Hazzard's stories and provides
the truth and beauty that her protagonists seek. Hazzard once said, The idea
that somebody has expressed something, in a supreme way, that it can be
expressed; this is, I think, an enormous feature of literature. Her stories
themselves are a supreme evocation of writing at its very best: probing,
uncompromising, and deeply felt.
  The Keepers of the House Shirley Ann Grau,2012-04-10 A “beautifully
written” Pulitzer Prize–winning novel about prejudice and a distinguished
family’s secrets in the American South (The Atlantic Monthly). Seven
generations of the Howland family have lived in the Alabama plantation home
built by an ancestor who fought for Andrew Jackson in the War of 1812. Over
the course of a century, the Howlands accumulated a fortune, fought for
secession, and helped rebuild the South, establishing themselves as one of
the most respected families in the state. But that history means little to
Abigail Howland. The inheritor of the Howland manse, Abigail hides the long-
buried secret of her grandfather’s thirty-year relationship with his African
American mistress. Her fortunes reverse when her family’s mixed-race heritage
comes to light and her community—locked in the prejudices of the 1960s—turns
its back on her. Faced with such deep-seated racism, Abigail is pushed to
defend her family at all costs. A “novel of real magnitude,” The Keepers of
the House is an unforgettable story of family, tradition, and racial
injustice set against the richly drawn backdrop of the American South (Kirkus
Reviews). This ebook features an illustrated biography of Shirley Ann Grau,
including rare photos and never-before-seen documents from the author’s
personal collection.
  No Tears Left to Cry Ernest Berlin,2013-06-25 This book is a work of
fiction inspired by true events. Naomi Hertz has an opportunity to show great
resilience in the face of adversity. She knows her enemies secrets and works
toward finding the strength to overcome her nightmare: issues dealing with
abuse, adultery, and addiction. We learn what fuels violence, bullying, and
hate. In her relationship with David Milano (whom she marries), she takes an
optimistic stand against oppression. This book helps find solutions by
building awareness, skills, and knowledge. It works toward a movement to
empower those who dare to ASK, bringing forth transformational changea
metamorphosis.
  Lily's War Shirley Mann,2019-10-31 An uplifting and inspiring World War II
saga for readers of Nancy Revell and Annie Groves. 1942, Manchester World War
Two is in full swing and Lily Mullins is determined to do her bit for the war
effort. Her friends and sweetheart have all joined up and Lily's sure there
must be a role for her that goes further than knitting socks for the troops!
When she decides to volunteer for the Women's Auxiliary Air Force, Lily soon
discovers that she has a talent as a wireless operator. Helped along the way
by a special gang of girls, she finds strengths she didn't know she had and
realises that the safety of the country might just be in her hands . . .
Meanwhile, Danny is determined to marry Lily, but his letters home become
more and more distant. Will a long separation mean the end of their love
story? An uplifting and inspiring novel of women on the home front. Don't
miss Bobby's War and Hannah's War, available now. - - - - - '[The story] read
so true to me and I really didn't want to put it down . . . It may be fiction
but those things could, and did, happen.' Vera Morgan, wartime WAAF 'An
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impeccably researched and uplifting story of love, loss and courage: a
heartwarming read that will captivate all those who love a good war story.'
Clare Harvey, author of The Gunner Girl 'A wonderful, inspiring story. I
can't wait to read more from Shirley Mann.' Sheila Newberry
  Shirley Jackson Collected Short Stories Shirley Jackson,2001 Presents three
short stories by noted author, Shirley Jackson.
  Dogger Shirley Hughes,2009 A little boy is upset by the loss of his
favorite stuffed dog.
  The Bride Wore Chocolate Shirley Jump,2012-05-23 Enter the sinfully
delicious universe of New York Times bestselling author Shirley Jump's Sweet
and Savory Romances with the USA Today and Amazon Top 20 bestseller - The
Bride Wore Chocolate! Life couldn't be more perfect for Candace Woodrow. Her
gourmet gift basket company is thriving, and she's set to marry steady,
dependable Barry. There's just one wrench in the fairytale. Two weeks before
her wedding she wakes up in the wrong man's bed. Candace thinks she'll be
able to run out the door and forget all about Michael Vogler, but the Boston
millionaire has other plans for the jittery bride. As the wedding approaches,
Candace's life is further complicated by a thrill-seeking grandma and a
meddlesome mother whose marriage track record rivals Elizabeth Taylor's. She
attempts to drown her sorrows in chocolate, but with a sexy bachelor
appearing on her doorstep at every turn - she finds herself wondering if
there's enough of the sweet stuff in the world to stop her heart from racing
every time he comes near. *Special bonus material: Recipes written by the
characters inside!* *The original version of this eBook was published in
2004.*
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